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LIBERIA ANTI-CORRUTPION COMMISSION
Tupee Taylor Curve, Sinkor, Old Road

Official Statement Regarding Protest at Liberia Anti-Corruption Offices

The Liberia Anti-Corruption Commission (LACC) has noted with grave concerns the recent
protest that occurred at our offices on August 22, 2024, following an invitation to Senator
Nathaniel McGill by the commission.

The LACC wishes to state categorically that the commission operates with the highest standards
of integrity and impartiality in all our investigations. Our mandate is to uphold the law, investigate
allegations of corruption without fear or favor regardless of status in society.

We are concerned that such protests undermine the rule of law and the principles of justice.
Attempts to disrupt or influence our investigative processes through public demonstrations or any
other means will not be tolerated.

Moreover, such protest action places the security of staff and commissioners of the LACC at risk,
and impugns our collective commitment to fighting corruption in the international community.

Henceforth, the Commission states in clear terms it will not allow any supporters of persons of
interest to accompany them to our offices whenever they are invited for questioning.

We urge the public to remain calm and to allow the commission to carry out its duties without
interference. It is imperative that the investigation is allowed to proceed in a fair and transparent
manner, free from external pressure or intimidation.

The commission is committed to ensuring that due process is followed, and that the truth is
uncovered. We will continue to perform our duties with diligence and integrity, and we ask for the
public’s support in maintaining peace and order.

We also want to remind all individuals, including all persons of interest invited to the LACC that
inciting public unrest is a serious offense. The LACC will not hesitate to take appropriate legal
action against anyone found to be inciting violence or attempting to obstruct justice.

We remain dedicated to our mission of combating corruption and promoting good governance.

Sincerely,
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